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PRESS RELEASE: BC Epilepsy Society Takes Over HeadWay Epilepsy Program 

The epilepsy program at HeadWay Victoria Epilepsy & Parkinson’s Centre has been transferred 

to the BC Epilepsy Society. We urge all people living with epilepsy and their families in Victoria 

and on Vancouver Island to reach out to the BC Epilepsy Society for support services. 

  

Victoria, BC: The BC Epilepsy Society has taken over the epilepsy program at HeadWay Victoria 

Epilepsy & Parkinson’s Centre. The BC Epilepsy Society urges all people living with epilepsy and 

their families in Victoria and on Vancouver Island to reach out to us for support services as we do 

not want any families living with and affected by epilepsy to slip through the cracks. For support, 

please reach out to Sonia Ali, the BC Epilepsy Society’s Provincial Manager of Programs and 

Services at 604-875-6704 Ext 2 or at sonia@bcepilepsy.com. Additionally, click here to become 

a member of the BC Epilepsy Society to gain access to our programs and services and to be the 

first to know about any exciting information we have on the horizon.  

 

This merge means that the BC Epilepsy Society will be able to extend our epilepsy programs and 

services to include Victoria and Vancouver Island and help people living with epilepsy and their 

families located in these areas. Kim Davidson, Executive Director of the BC Epilepsy Society 

stated “We are thrilled to be able to expand the reach and scope of the BC Epilepsy Society and 

look forward to bringing our provincial programs and services to Victoria and Vancouver Island 

as helping those living with epilepsy and their families in these areas will be rewarding for us. We 

are also confident that we have both the commitment and the resources to meet their needs. We 

are excited to bring people living with epilepsy and their families in Victoria and Vancouver Island 

into the BC Epilepsy Society family. We look forward to empowering, educating and supporting 

you and your loved ones during your journey with epilepsy.” 

 

The BC Epilepsy Society is a provincially incorporated charitable organization and a federally 

registered non-profit organization that provides information, advocacy and support to people living 

with epilepsy in BC and their families and seeks to raise the awareness of epilepsy around the 

world. If you would like to learn more about the BC Epilepsy Society, get more information about 

the programs and services that we offer or receive support for yourself or a loved one living with 

epilepsy, please visit www.bcepilepsy.com or contact us at 604-875-6704 or 

info@bcepilepsy.com. Any media inquiries can be directed to BC Epilepsy Society Executive 

Director, Kim Davidson at 604-875-6704 Ext. 3 or kim@bcepilepsy.com. 
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